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                City of Mission Viejo

         Notice of Meeting Cancellation

Planning and Transportation Commission Meeting
	

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Planning and Transportation Commission scheduled for:


MONDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2020




at the City of Mission Viejo, 200 Civic Center, has been cancelled. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, January 11, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.

	

                                                                                            
Elaine Lister,				
Director of Community Development

Dated: November 30, 2020
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